From: Ben Simmonds

Sent: 14 October 2019 11:59

To: Jonathan Sharrock

Subject: Support for Valley Gardens Phase 3

Dear Jonathan,

I am writing as a long time Brighton resident to express our families support for the 'Valley Gardens Phase 3' development in Brighton, which we believe will benefit our cycling as a family immensely

I have been examining info from a variety of sources and have been struck by Friends of the Earth's point that without high quality pedestrian and cycle links down to the seafront, much of the investment and benefits from phases 1 and 2 will not be realised. This would indicate very clearly that the completion of phase 3 is essential to make a Holistic transport solution for Brighton, completely removing the feeling of having Brands Hatch down the centre between East and West. We therefore urge the Local Enterprise Partnership to approve the funding for the scheme.

Yours sincerely,

Ben Simmonds